
  

 

 

 

 

To keep up to date, visit us at esc.vic.gov.au or follow us on LinkedIn and Facebook 

New approach to Victorian energy market reporting 

The commission’s energy and reporting is now available in one central hub on our website, making it 

easier to access the information you need. 

Finding information 

The central hub will provide links to: 

• our enforcement register – compliance and enforcement actions 

• the Victorian energy market dashboard – energy retailer performance statistics 

• electricity and gas licences – energy retailer licences, including transfers, variations and 

revocations 

• our latest research and analysis – insights on competition and prices in the Victorian energy 

market 

• previously published reports – Victorian Energy Market reports, including our latest 2023–24 

annual edition. 

 

New Victorian energy market reporting  

We will continue to share insights and information about the Victorian energy market, in an updated and 

more useful format than the previous Victorian Energy Market Reports. We will publish updates on the 

performance of licensed energy business, our compliance and enforcement actions and licensing 

updates on the central hub. 

Streamlined reporting 

This change follows a review of our processes, information provision and legislative requirements. We 

found opportunities to reduce duplication and improve our reporting. 

Our new approach will provide meaningful and more interactive information on the energy market, to 

promote competition and achieve the best outcomes for Victorian energy consumers. 

  

http://www.esc.vic.gov.au/
https://protect-au.mimecast.com/s/aV4GClx1ELFDk5MfyqUex?domain=aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com
https://www.facebook.com/EssentialVic

